Thriplow & Heathfield Parish Council

Senior Archivist
The Royal Archives
Round Tower
Windsor Castle
Windsor
Berkshire SL4 1NJ
9th April 2021

Dear Sirs,
Thriplow and Heathfield Parish Council is deeply saddened to learn of the death of His Royal Highness, Prince Philip Duke of Edinburgh on 9 April 2021.   We send sincere condolences to Her Majesty the Queen and all members of the Royal family.


Since his marriage to Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II on 20th November 1947, he has dedicated his life to serving this nation and being at Her Majesty’s side, and her rock, for over 73 years. 


The Duke was involved with some 800 charities or bodies, with a particular interest in scientific and technological research, industry, the environment and sport and the Duke of Edinburgh award scheme for young people.


His dedication and steadfastness to the country leaves a legacy that will not be forgotten. May he rest in peace.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Brogan
Chairman
Chairman:  Mark Brogan, 71A Kingsway, Heathfield, Duxford, Cambs. CB22 4QN
Tel: 01223 971207 (h)  07941 050808 (m) 

e-mail: mark.brogan12@gmail.com 

